
 

Our Ref: L20/124/10 
 
24/11/2020 
 

Sharia Homes Ltd 
52 Edinburgh Road 
London 
E17 7QB 
 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Re: Structural Design works at 76 Albert Street, London NW1 7NR 
 
I would confirm acceptance on behalf of JMS Engineers (London) Ltd of your instruction dated Monday 22 
October 2020 (as received by email) to act as the Structural Engineer for the project for the services and fees 
noted in our quotation reference L-2435A. 
 
Please note that this acceptance is based on JMS’s standard terms and conditions as referenced to in our 

quotation and on our website. (https://www.jmsengineers.co.uk/terms-and-conditions/). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
For and on behalf of JMS Consulting Engineers Ltd 
 

 
 
Graham Chapman BEng(Hons) MSC MIStructE CEng 


